
 

 

MULBERRY CLASS TRIP TO LONDON ZOO – FRIDAY 9 JUNE 2023 
12 May 2023       

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child will be going on a trip on Friday 9 June to ZSL London Zoo as part of their topic ‘The 
Zoo’. The children will be learning about animal environments and how environments might vary 
from one another. 
 
Children will need to dress appropriately for the weather – if it is sunny, a sun hat. If the weather is 
cold, please ensure your child has suitable warm clothing. Children need to wear sensible and 
comfortable shoes for walking, preferably black trainers. 
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 9.20am and returning by 3.20pm. We will be travelling by 
DLR from Westferry Station to Bank station and then by underground to Camden Town. We will then 
take the bus from Camden Town to London Zoo. Packed lunches will be provided. You will need to 
provide your child a water bottle and a rucksack to carry their packed lunches. Please collect your 
child at the usual time of 3.30pm from their classroom. 
 
We are asking all parents for a voluntary contribution of £9.31 towards the cost of the trip. 
However, please be aware that we will have to cancel the trip if not enough money is raised through 
voluntary contributions.  
 
Please return the below permission slip by Wednesday 17 May 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully  
Miss Begum and Mrs Khanam 
Reception teachers 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

MULBERRY CLASS TRIP TO ZSL LONDON ZOO – 9 June 2023 
 

I give permission for my child…………………………… to go to London Zoo on Friday 9 June 2023. 
 
I have paid the full voluntary contribution of £9.31         
OR  
I have paid a voluntary contribution of £__________ (enter amount) 
 

Signed:………………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer) 


